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Marcum Material September 24 
  
 

 Mumkin pickup Saturday (tomorrow) from 3:00-6:00pm (North Drive of Arlington 
School).   Orders not picked up by 6:00pm will be left on the front lawn.  Thanks to Arlington 
PTO for your efforts. 

 Parents, please use the curbside drop off in the morning for a drop and go.  The curbside is 
NOT intended for adults to exit their vehicle.  Adults wishing to exit their vehicle must park in 
the parking lot.  Thank you for your cooperation and patience. 

 3rd Grade Students will be taking the Fall State Tests for ELA (English/Language Arts) at the 
end of October.   More information on specific dates to be coming from classroom teachers. 

 We had our first successful K-6 Town Hall last Friday.  Upper grade level students are 
volunteering to lead our Town Hall meetings.  These meetings are held every other 
Friday.  The purpose of our Town Hall meeting is to celebrate success, focus on goals, 
develop positive school culture, and allow the students to have a voice in leading and 
reinforcing our mission.  

 As a reminder, all students must wear masks on the school bus, this includes field trips. 
 Picture retakes are scheduled for October 18. 
 Harvest Parties will be held on Friday October 29.  Stay tuned for more information from the 

classroom teachers. 
 

 Update from Guidance Kara Kelly: For everyone who signed up their child for group 
counseling, THANK YOU! I received many forms and have just finished organizing groups. 
Because I had so many students signed up for anger management, I will be starting there and 
running multiple groups. I am passing out permission slips in a sealed envelope and delivering 
them to students’ teachers today! Please sign and return those to your child’s teacher ASAP. I 
am hoping to start group meetings for anger management the first week of October. If your 
child signed up for another group, stay tuned for later in the school year.   
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